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Grand Knight: Felix De Los 

Santos     

Deputy GK: Vacant  

Chancellor: Robert Dumont 

Recorder: Bob Bailey 

Treasurer: Joe Ercolino 

Advocate: Steve Heinz 

Warden: Jim Mendolera 

Inside Guard: Jack Ruegg 

Outside Guard: Jim Fabry 

Trustee 1yr: Ron Kuhnen 

Trustee 2yr: Jim Scialabba 

Trustee 3yr: Jim Golden 

Fin Secretary: Richard Alix 

Lecturer: Pat Becker 

Field Agent: Eric Izzo 

District Deputy: Ronald Bekech 

Chaplain: Fr. Hugh McGuigan 

General Membership Meeting: 1st Thursday of each month at 7:00 p.m. in the Parish Center

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

From the Grand Knight 
Hello Brother Knights,  

I hope everyone had a pleasant 

Christmas, and I wish you and 

your family a Happy, Healthy 

and prosperous New Year. I 

want to thank everyone who 

helped with our events during 

2019. Your help made all our 

events a success. 

We’re starting 2020 strong, 

with a Concert on Thursday 

January 16th, Italian Dinner 

Saturday January25th and Save 

the Date for Bingo on Saturday 

February 8th.  Looking forward 

to working with you. 

The disability (Tootsie Roll) drive 

begins Late January and we will 

be seeking many volunteers to 

give a couple hours to man the 

stores that are giving us the 

opportunity to collect. Please be 

generous with your time when you 

are asked. 

I can’t say Thank You enough to 

all who stepped up and helped 

with the Breakfast Buffet. During 

our meeting in January I will be 

asking for your input on Breakfast 

improvements. Please plan on 

attending our business meeting on 

Jan 2nd, I look forward to seen 

you there.  Due to the holidays 

there was no planning meeting.  

As always, brother 

Knights that are here for 

the season are most 

welcome at our meetings 

and events. 

Let’s Welcome 2020 

Happy New Year! 

 

 

Felix De Los Santos Jr 

Grand Knight 

 

 

 

January 2020 

 

Charity, Unity, Fraternity, 

Patriotism 

Officers for 2019-2020 Fraternal Year 
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Our events for January are as 

follows: 

January 2 (Thur) 
Business Meeting -7 pm in 
Parish Center 

January 16 (Thur) 

Concert – 7 pm in Parish 

Center. See attached flyer. 

*note no Admission 

degree in January 

January 18 (Sat)         
Set up for breakfast – at 
noon in Parish Center  

January 19 (Sun) 

Breakfast Buffet after all 
Masses in Parish Center 

January 25 (Sat)       

Italian Dinner Dance in 

Parish Center 6-10 pm 

January 30 (Thur) 

Planning Meeting 7 pm 

Jan 31 - Feb 2 

Tootsie Roll Drive 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

From the Chancellor 

Hello Brother Knights, 

I hope everyone had a great 

Christmas and wish you a 

happy and healthy New Year. 

Thank you to all the Brother 

Knights who were able to 

attend Brother Bill Rathbun’s 

Celebration of life at Our Lady 

of Light on December 13. We 

will miss him and his 

leadership as our Grand Knight. 

The Knight of the month is 

Gaetano Passaretti. He has 

worked very hard at setting up 

and helping at our monthly 

Breakfast. 

The Family of the Month is Don 

and Gerda Hansen who are our 

Mr. and Mrs. Santa at our 

Christmas Breakfast every year. 

I wish to ask for special prayers 

for Brother Knight Bud Fichera 

who is very ill. He needs our 

prayers to recover and support 

him through his treatment. 

Leon Quesnette and Joe 

Klempka are doing better in 

their recovery, but still need 

our prayers. 

Brother Dave Simmons was 

moved to a rehab facility: 

Lakeside Pavilion 2900 12th 

St. North Naples. He is in 

room 94 telephone 239-213-

6824. 

Please continue to pray for Pat 

Rathbun, Leon Quesnette, and 

Charles Stellwag for the loss of 

their spouses this year. 

Happy New Year to all and may 

God Bless you. 

Thank You 

 Bob Du Mont  

 

 

 
 

 

Please pray for the following 

brothers, family members, and 

significant others: Tony Almeida, 

Kathy Boss (wife of Joe Boss Jr.),  

Anthony Campos, Peter Dirr, Bob 

Dumont, Jim Culley, John 

Fazackerly, Don Fiscella, Joe 

Klempka, Charlie and Pat Neville, 

Bill Rathbun, Bill & Jean Stanley, 

Dave Simmons, Jes Jensen, Jim 

Scialabba, Martha J. Wolfe 

(mother of Tom Wolfe), Jackie 

Erickson.  
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Daniel F Hauck 1/2 

Terry E Kelly 1/5 

Lawrence E Augustyn 1/7 

Justin R Lofranco 1/7 

Patrick J Becker 1/8 

Charles K Neville 1/8 

John Joseph Schoenberger 1/10 

Hugh J McGuigan 1/11 

Lloyd J Schultenover 1/11 

John S Ries 1/13 

Larry M Sur 1/20 

Robert E Haug 1/21 

James E Corsino 1/28 

William J Kraska 1/28 

Jes H Jensen 2/1 

Alvin J McCarthy 2/1 

Leonel H Rios 2/2 

Salvatore  Salamone 2/3 

John  Abatecola 2/6 

Jeffrey T Maas 2/7 

  

 

 

In Case of Death: At the death of a Brother Knight, notify the Grand Knight or the next in charge, who will then 

contact the family and offer sympathy and help from the Council.  The Council member contacting the family should 

ask whether a wake will be held and if so, whether the family would like the Council to do a rosary service.  If a Mass 

will be offered, the family should be asked if they would like a resolution of condolence to be presented.  Any 

ceremonial presentation requested should be done only with permission of the clergy.  If the deceased Brother is a 4th 

Degree member, the Grand Knight will notify the Insurance Field Agent and the Faithful Navigator of the Assembly.  

 

Grand Knight: Felix De Los Santos.  Email:  FDELOSSANTOS@OUTLOOK.COM.   Telephone (973) 449-2412 

  

Please visit our website at http://www.kofccouncil10498.org/ for additional information and upcoming events. 

 

Please contact our Financial Secretary Richard Alix (239)-319-9741, drralix@gmail.com, to make updates to your 

personal profile (change of address, change or added phone, email address, etc.)  

 

To add or delete from the prayer list above please contact Pat Becker.  

 

Publisher: Patrick Becker. E-mail:patbecker50@yahoo.com Telephone 239-948-7534 
 

January 

mailto:FDELOSSANTOS@OUTLOOK.COM


 

 

Our Lady of Light 
Knights of Columbus Council 10498 

Presents, Concert at OLOL Parish Center with: 

“Back Home Again, A John Denver Tribute”  

5-time TRMA National Duo of the Year 

7-time TRMA National Female Vocalist of the Year 

Performer site: www.tomandmichellemusic.com 

Thursday, January 16, 2020 at 7 PM 

Cost $30.00 per person 

Dessert served at intermission - Snacks on table 

“BYOB” – no children 

Tickets available at Our Lady of Light Parish Office, checks payable to K of C 

This intimate, concert-style performance is a musical journey into the many facets of John 

Denver’s songwriting -- from the foot-stomping fun of “Thank God, I’m a Country Boy”, to 

the tenderness of “Annie’s Song”, to the sweeping grandeur of “Rocky Mountain High” -- the 

song that defined his life, and his passion for preserving the environment. 

For information Contact Joe Ercolino amjercolino@gmail.com or 239-405-7491 
Tom and Michelle have appeared with Grammy Winners, Rock & Roll and Motown Legends! 

All proceeds to benefit Knights of Columbus Charities Council 10498 

http://www.tomandmichellemusic.com/
mailto:Ercolino_amjercolino@gmail.com


 

Music by: Side-by-Side Entertainment 
Come join your family and friends for dinner and dancing 

Saturday Jan 25th 6-9 p.m. 

OLOL - Parish Center  

$20 per person 

Tickets Available at Parish Office 

 

Please make payment payable to: Knights of Columbus Council# 10498. 

For tickets please contact Parish office  

* Group Tables Available * 
Questions or Information, 

Contact: Felix De Los Santos 

fdelossantos@outlook.com 

Thank you for your support, Knights of 

Columbus, Council 10498 
  

mailto:fdelossantos@outlook.com

